Advance materials for the policy discussion on
Enrollment Management Alternatives will be

provided well before the June meetings.

Included today 1s the report entitled Independent
Review of the University of North Carolina
System Marine and Coastal Activities, submitted
to President Ross by the American Association
for the Advancement of Science (AAAS)
Research Competitiveness Program. This will
serve as the basis for the second policy

discussion.



